
From: Schia Sinclair
To: North East Cambridge AAP
Subject: Re: CAmbridge consultation
Date: 11 August 2020 20:36:34

Yes, please do consider my comments as part of the consultation on the North East
Cambridge Area Action Plan.  I understand that my name will be published beside my
comments.

Thank you!

Schia

On 10/08/2020 09:17, North East Cambridge AAP wrote:

Dear Schia Sinclair,

Thank you for your email.

Can you confirm if you wish your comments to be registered as part of the
consultation on the North East Cambridge Area Action Plan which is currently
open at www.greatercambridgeplanning.org/nec? If so, please be aware that
your name will be published alongside her comments, but your contact details
and other personal information will not. For this reason we require you to
confirm that you are happy with this, in accordance with our Privacy
Statement.

Please do respond to this email to confirm you wish your comments to be
registered. It would also be helpful to know if you would like to be kept up to
date via email, with this and other planning consultations in the future.

Kind regards

Greater Cambridge Planning Policy, Strategy & Economy Team

https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/ 
https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/planning  
Greater Cambridge Shared Planning: a strategic partnership between
Cambridge City and South Cambridgeshire District Councils 
Want to work in one of the most exciting and dynamic areas in the Country?
Join us here at the Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service 

-----Original Message-----
From: Schia Sinclair  
Sent: 02 August 2020 17:40
To: North East Cambridge AAP <nec@greatercambridgeplanning.org>
Subject: CAmbridge consultation

to whom it may concern,








